Village of Secor
Meeting Minutes
December 12, 2022

Village President Bob Wilkey was absent, so Protemp President Tara Wilkey called the Village Board meeting to order at 7pm.  The Village Board met in regular session with Dee Dee Allen and Jerry Bagby being absent. 

Village Clerk Lori Bagby read the minutes of the November 14, 2022 meeting.  Brett Krug made a motion to approve minutes, seconded by Louise Slayton. All votes yes; motion carried.

Treasurer Greg Slayton handed out the Treasurer report for review.  Brett Krug made a motion to accept the report as read, seconded by Don Breach.  All votes were yes; motion carried.

Greg Slayton also handed out a report for all of the bills to be paid this month.  Brett Krug made a motion to pay all bills out of their respective funds, seconded by Don Breach.  All votes yes; motion carried.

Greg told the Board about a software program that is available call LOCIS, this program would cost about $3000 per year.  And he would use it to input the water readings.

Darrin said that Aaron Schlupp is supposed to fix the tower pump on the 22nd of December.

Darrin said that all water samples that he has been bringing in for testing have been fine.

Greg let the board know that the tax levy was filed and approved.

Brett and Darrin are going to get a copy of the water mains map for the town and get it to Tara so she can take to the Woodford County Board meeting.

Brett Krug made motion to adjourn meeting, seconded by Louise Slayton.  Meeting adjourned at 7:44pm and went into Executive session.

Lori Bagby, Village Clerk
